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ON IMPACT OF FUNDING SHORTFALL

Global Fund releases new code of conduct for recipients

The Global Fund has introduced a new code of conduct for recipients. The purpose of the new code is to
establish the principles and standards of conduct required of all recipients of Global Fund grant funds.

The full recipient code of conduct is available on the Global Fund’s website here.

Communities delegation members sought

A call for nominations has been issued to fill seats on the delegation of Communities living with or affected
by the diseases on the Global Fund Board. The people selected will serve from 2013 through 2015. The
application deadline is 29 November 2012.

For more information, write to: gfatmcommunitiesdelegation@gmail.com with subject matter “Application
for communities delegation 2013 through 2015.”

NGOs publish report on impact of funding shortfall

A new report by leading European non-governmental health organisations says that the fight against HIV
and TB in Eastern Europe and Central Asia is being threatened by cuts in global health funding. The
report describes how the funding shortfall at the Global Fund and changes in eligibility criteria risk
undermining achievements already made. The NGOs called on the European Union to make targeted
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investments in the health of its neighbours where the Global Fund is unable to do so, and to ensure it
honours existing pledges to the Fund.

The full report can be found here.
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